
 

March 31, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Ron Johnson 
UTC RAS 
Email: ron.johnson@utcras.com 
 
RE: 16-FOIA-055 Wheel Buyer Info / Bid Prices 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
I. Background 

 
On March 2, 2016 we received your request for “the buyer . . . for wheels for the commuter cars and . . . 
the last wheel bid prices (“Request”).  Your Request is granted. 
 
II. Responsive Documents 

 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with the Bid Tabulation for IFB No. 49449, which 
is the last solicitation Metra did for commuter wheels.  Metra’s Materials Management Department 
indicated that the IFB was split and two awards were made.  Group I was awarded to TSS, Inc. for 
Locomotive Wheels and Groups II and II were awarded to Alstom Transportation, Inc. for Coach and 
Highliner Wheels. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jamie V. Harrmann 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
 
Attachments 

mailto:FOIA@metrarr.com

